From: Mike Larking

Sent: 21 June 2010 17:09

To: Brian Martin

Cc: Anthony Burd; Robert Attrill; Sandy Bishop; Ken Knight; Cath Reynolds; Louise
Upton

Subject: Sprinkler Policy - Minsub

Attachments: 100617-Bob Neill sprinklers line minsub.doc

Importance: High

Brian,

As you know, we plan to use Bob Neill's speech at next week's Fire Conference to give a firm and robust message to
the fire world about sprinklers, in particular to address the lobby's incessant calls to amend the Building Regs. In
advance of the speech we feel we need to get some advice to BN on sprinkler policy and to warm him up that we will
be recommending he delivers a message the fire world will not like.

Attached minsub refers. We plan to submit it on Wednesday, so we'd welcome any thoughts/amends you may have
by close tomorrow (Tuesday 22 June). Copyees - grateful to receive any comments you may also have.

Cheers
Mike
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